
We chose to enroll our son as he entered his 4th grade year. We felt 
the academic standards and teacher-student ratio were a good fit. 
We had peace of mind knowing our son was in supportive learning 
environment out side the traditional 9:40-4:10 Middle School 
schedule as he entered the 6th grade. Our decision wasn't easy. 
However, we discovered that joining the PPA family was the best 
choice! Our son is now a junior in High School. The strong bonds with 
faculty and staff continued after graduating 8th grade in 2014. Our 
son's experiences have influenced him to stay connected by 
volunteering  his time at PPA. PPA continues to help shape his 
character and future, we couldn't be more proud! 
 
Nancy & Jim Kaufman 
	


